
September 2024

Tuition is due  the 1st of each
month-  Please update your

credit card information with
the front desk

Costume Fundraising
Now Available at the

Front Desk!
120 3rd Ave, Neptune City, NJ 07753 info@shorelinedanceacademy.com 

732-897-1112  www.shorelinedanceacademy.com

                         Welcome back dancers!  It is so exciting seeing all of our dancers back in the studios!  We have a
very exciting year ahead!  If you missed our welcome back orientation video, please check it out here:

https://www.shorelinedanceacademy.com/welcomeback.  We will be sending out a monthly newsletter with all
important dates and months happenings, so be sure to check it out!   Also, all information that is sent out is

always uploaded to our website, www.shorelinedanceacademy.com 
Be sure to check that periodically as well for any studio updates and news.   We look forward to dancing

with everyone this season! -Ms. Heather 

Believe it or not, we need to start thinking
about costumes for the June recital.  

Costumes are required for the June recital.  
Costumes are $90.00  
Payment is due 10/15 

Costumes must be paid in full by 
October 15th or the costume will 

NOT BE ORDERED.

Costume PaymentsCostume Payments

Fall into dance with adult classes 

Punch Cards Available! 

Monday 8:00pm-8:50pm Adult

Ballet/Modern (Emily)

Tuesday 7:00pm-7:50pm: Adult Tap (Maggie)  

Thursday 7:00pm-7:50pm: Adult Hip Hop

(Shannon)

Drop your kids at Kidz Club!
Friday, October 11th from 5-7pm
$30 for Current Shoreline Students
$35 for Non Shoreline Students

Drop the kids at the studio and enjoy date
night!  Kids will be entertained for 2 hours
with crafts, games and fun with our staff!
Sign up now on our events calendar at 
https://www.shorelinedanceacademy.com/calendar

Congratulations Ms. Shannon 
on your beautiful wedding with Justin!

2024 Holiday Show! 
Mark your calendars!

Sunday, December 8th

at the pollak Theatre

Monmouth University


